
  Odem-Edroy I.S.D. will have a District Wide Shutdown 

beginning June 29 - July 3, 2020 where all Campuses and 

Offices will be closed during this time.   

The Administration Office will open on                        

Monday, July 13, 2020 at 8:00 a.m.                                       

following a Summer Vacation Break. 
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